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MAR 2 1994

Docket No. 030-33206 License No. 06-30049-01

STV Group
A'ITN: James E. Sherwonit, P.E.

Radiation Safety Officer
'

80 Ferry Boulevard
Stmtford, Connecticut 06497

Dear Mr. Sherwonit:

Subject: Inquiry No. 030-33206/94-001

This refers to a telephone inquiry by Anthony Kirkwood of this of0cc and you on
January 24,1994. This inquiry concerned activities authorized by the above listed NRC
license. From this discussion, we understand the following: .

You have never possessed material authorized by this license, but you plan to acquire such
material in the near future.

If our understanding is incorrect, please infonn us in writing,

in accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room. No
reply to this letter is required; however, we will be pleased to discuss any questions with
you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
0riginal Signed By:

,

.

Anthony Kirkwood
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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